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PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION

Further to our Price Sensitive Information disseminated on June 27,
2023, all concerned are hereby informed that the Bangladesh Securities
and Exchange Commission through its letter No. BSEC/CFD/CRD/
DS-231/2023/254 dated September 29, 2024 (Received by the Bank on
October 02, 2024) has communicated that the Commission is not in a
position to approve the application of the Bank for issuance of Dhaka
Bank 4% Subordinated Bond of BDT 4000 million. The Board of Directors
of the Bank has however directed the Management to appeal to the
Commission for review of the matter.

Sd/-
Dated: Dhaka Md. Shahjahan Miah
October 03, 2024 Company Secretary
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